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"Thank You" from our Living-Learning
Communities (LLCs)

Through partnerships with Living-Learning faculty and staff, as well as
under the leadership of the Living-Learning executive team, IUP's LLCs
have provided students opportunities to extend their learning beyond
the classroom and into the IUP residence halls. The Office of Residence
Life would like to thank all faculty and staff who have volunteered their
time to participate in our Living-Learning events, help a student in a
residence hall, lend an ear, or mentor our residential students. 

We're looking for more faculty and staff members to engage
with students outside of the classroom and in the residence halls.  You
can choose to be a guest speaker, participate in a Living-Learning event,
co-sponsor an event, host office hours in a residence hall, or serve as a
Living-Learning community partner.  There are so many ways that you
can add to the experience of our students by getting involved, so, if you
are interested in finding more about getting involved, please email living-
learning@iup.edu.  Our students will thank you!

Achievements and Recognition

Campus Recreation is proud to have served IUP students this semester
by providing a wide variety of sports and leisure activities.  Not only did
these activities help students relieve stress, but they also helped them to

make friends!

Campus Rec. would like to
recognize the Fall 2019 Men's

Golf Putt-Putt Champion Kyeer
Geisinger.  If you see Kyeer on
campus, give them a high-five!

Campus Rec. would like to
recognize the Fall 2019 Women's
Golf Putt-Putt Champion Abby

Leach.  If you see Abby on
campus, give them a high-five!

Special Announcements

Health Service provided
students with stress packs

for finals week.

Health Service held free TB
testing on Monday,
December 9, and

Wednesday, December 12.

Upcoming Events
Leadership in a Multicultural Society

Series
Do you know of a student that could
benefit from multicultural leadership
training?  The Center for Multicultural
Student Leadership and Engagement is

sponsoring a 6-week workshop that
covers topics related to diversity,

power and privilege, and social and
restorative justice, just to name a few.

  
Sessions will be held on Wednesdays
from 12:15-1:15 in the Elkin Hall Great

Room starting on January 29. 
Interested students should contact
Kevin Foster at kfoster@iup.edu for

more information.

Student Leadership Toolkit Series
Do you know a student looking to become a leader in

their student group?  This 6-week workshop series is a
must!  Students will learn about everything they need
to know to be effective leaders and how to make their

organizations successful.  Topics include conflict
management, effective communication, team building,

diversity and inclusion, and mindfulness and self-care.  
The series will be held on Tuesdays at 5 pm in the Elkin

Hall Great Room.  To register, visit Crimson Connect.

Mindfulness LLC to Travel to UPMC
Shadyside
The Mindfulness Living-Learning
Community is sponsoring a trip to UPMC
Shadyside to learn about their Mindfulness-
Based Stress Reduction Programs on
Thursday, January 30.  The trip is led by the
Living-Learning partner, Dr. Kim Weiner. If
any of your students are interested, please
contact Brad Henry at this link to register.
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